
THE CITY OF ROBERT LEE 
IS NOW ACCEPTING 
PROPOSALS for 
P R O F E S S I O N S  
A D M I N I S T R A T I O N /
MANAGEMENT FIRM/
CONSULTANT. FOR MORE 
INFORMATION PLEASE 
CONTACT THE CITY HALL 
DURING REGULAR 
BUSINESS HOURS AT 325-
453-2831. DEADLINE FOR 
PROPOSALS WILL BE 
NOVEMBER 18TH AT 5:00 
PM. PROPOSALS WILL BE 
OPENED DURING REGULAR 
COUNCIL MEETING ON 
NOVEMBER 18TH AT 6:30 PM 
LOCATED AT CITY HALL.

        18-1tc

(Continued from page 3)
A motion was made by Jonathan 

Torres to approve of  the second 
reading of  Ordinance 1339 - Final 
Budget Amendment FY 20-21.  
He was seconded by David Lewis 
and the motion carried with a vote 
of  3 - 0.

A motion was made by 
Jonathan Torres to approve of  the 
second reading of  Ordinance 
1342 - Sewer Taps and Rates.  
He was seconded by David Lewis 
and the motion carried with a 
vote of  3 - 0.

Bronte will be increasing water 
rates for Robert Lee at the 
beginning of  the calendar year.  
The City of  Robert Lee will 
match the increase for all of  its 
customers.  A motion was made 
by Jonathan Torres to approve of  
the first reading of  Ordinance 
1344 - Water Taps and Rates.  
He was seconded by Josh 
Tennison and the motion carried 
with a vote of  3 - 0.

Personnel Policy amendments 
are to be written by City Attorney 
Jeff  Betty.

Servpro will be in tomorrow to 
re-inspect the conference room to 
assess what else needs to be 
completed.  Another bill cycle 
needs to run to make sure 
everything is being calculated 
correctly with the kiosk.  Curbside 
pickup will be October 16.  There 
were 9 disconnections and all were 
turned back on upon payment.

There were 39 work orders, 1 
sewer tap, and no sewer stops.  
Clayton Crook has minimal work 
left on the garage reconstruction.  
The outside stucco  needs to be 
painted and the outdoor electrical 
needs to be installed.  There was 
the first overage of  the year from 
Bronte and the tiered system is 
handling it well.  Chlorine 
conversion has started and should 
end around October 6.  Flushing 
of  hydrants will begin next week.  
Nuisance abatements are as 
follows:  40 properties total, 21 
mowed by the city and 7 
remaining.

The ACO Officer would like to 
seal the concrete floor at the 
pound to mitigate odors.  The 
item was requested to be added to 
a future agenda.

A motion was made by David 
Lewis to adjourn the meeting at 
7:09 pm.  He was seconded by 
Jonathan Torres and the motion 
carried with a vote of  3 - 0.
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